ST MARY'S

CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parents/ Carers

You are invited to our wonderful work sharing ‘Starbooks’ morning. In place of
parental consultation in the Autumn term we will be inviting families into school to
celebrate their child's work and enjoy a warm drink.

Our pupils are incredibly proud of their work and are very excited to articulate their knowledge and
share with you all that they have learnt. Your child's class teacher will also be available if you wish to
discuss your child’s progress.

Classes will be given a morning slot from 9:15 -9:45 in the school hall. Please see the table
below to find out which date you can come to school and share your child's work.

Once you have dropped your child with their class teacher, please make your way to the main
entrance and into the school hall. Your child will receive their register mark and then join you.

Class Date

YR 5&6 Wednesday 19th October
YR 3&4 Thursday 20th October
YR 1&2 Friday 21st October

If for any reason you are unable to attend you are welcome to arrange with your child's class
teacher a separate appointment to discuss their progress and celebrate their learning.

We look forward to see you,

Yours sincerely
Mes Riceeri ONeill

Mrs Sinead Ricceri O’'Neill
Deputy Headteacher
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